
From: Howard Pellett [mailto:howardp71@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, April 28, 2012 6:21 PM 
To: Planning & Development Services 

Subject: Skagit County CP Amendment: PL11-0250 (Lake Erie Trucking) 

 

Ladies & Gentlemen: 

 

This is in regard to Bill Wooding’s request to change a 35-acre parcel from Rural 

Resource (1 unit/40 acres) to Rural Reserve (1 unit/10 acres – 2 units/10 acres for a 

CaRD). The parcel is on Rosario Road just south of the sand pit. Although the parcel 

itself is less than 40 acres in size, it is part of a larger block of Rural Resource. 

 

I ask that Skagit County deny Mr. Wooding’s request because his proposed increase 

in rural density should only be allowed in conjunction with the development and 

completion of the South Fidalgo subarea plan. 

 

Please put my name on the list to receive further mailings regarding this matter. 

 

Regards, 

 

Howard Pellett 

5293 Guemes Island Road 

Anacortes, WA  98221 

 

360-293-8128 

 

mailto:howardp71@gmail.com

